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Lundy Class  

The children have written some super explanation texts about their own topics – their 

handwriting and sentence structures have really improved.  In maths we have been comparing 

and ordering fractions.  We have designed our own Roman baths, using our learning from our 

trip to Bath.  We have furthered our understanding of the Earth’s layers, by composing 

music to represent them – we will continue with this next week.  Also, we have been plotting 

the position of volcanoes on a map of the world and linking this to tectonic plates. 

 

Home Learning 
Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for at least five minutes every day. Please record your 

reading in your home learning book.   

Read a complete book over half term – write a book recommendation to share in class after 

half term this can be in any form you like; include art work or writing or both! 

 

Remembrance  

Please make a poppy for the class display.  You can make it out of anything you like. 

 

My maths 

Login and complete the lesson and then the homework task. 

 

Times Tables 

Keep practising the 4 and 8 times tables – you are all improving, but keep going with them! 
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